

252 Memorial Street, Exeter, PA 18643-2698



SCHOOL DISTRICT

Phone: 570-655-3733 · Fax: 570-883-1280

Jon William Pollard, Ed. D. Superintendent

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to create a district wide Professional Development opportunity for our faculty and staff, the District has decided to make some revisions to our 2023-2024 calendar. The changes are listed below and a revised copy of the calendar will be available on the district website.

- February 26, 2024 was originally a snow make up day.
 - o February 26th will now be Full Act 80 day
 - No school for the students
- June 10, 2024 will be an Act 80/Early Dismissal
- June 11, 2024 will be an Act 80/Early Dismissal
- June 12, 2024 will be an Act 80/Early Dismissal. This will be the last student day.
- June 13, 2024 Seniors ONLY for Graduation Practice
- June 14, 2024 Seniors ONLY for Graduation Practice
 - o Graduation will remain on June 14, 2024

There are also considerations for how the 2024-2025 Calendar may be reworked to provide additional Professional Development opportunities. This will not change the scheduled starting date for the 2024-2025 school year.

Wyoming Area Schools will open for students on Monday, August 26, 2024. This date is a week earlier than our typical start date over the last several years. Please review your vacation schedule and plan accordingly so everyone can start next year successfully.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at superintendent@wyomingarea.org or via phone at 570-655-3733, extension 2426

Thank You,

Jon William Pollard, Ed.D.

n William Pellud.

Superintendent